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WAR DEPARTMENT, 

WASHINGTON . 

January 8 , 1918 . 

Dear Mr . Wilson: 

I have your generous and patriotic let ter of 

the 4th, renewing your offer of services in the l:'ar Depart -

ment . I wish I could think of just the position)' which is 

now open and which would enable us to take advantage of your 

offer, but we are really pretty well filled up . I shall , 

however, be glad to bring your letter to the attention to 

certain of my associ8tes who may be more resourceful than 

I am . 

Mr . Huntington ·.Jilson, 
Publi c Ledger, 

Phi l adelphia , Pa . 

fr 

Cordially yours , 

~ 

~~ 

' Secretary of War . 

I 
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